
If you’re passionate about helping your fellow teachers,  
nominate to become a champion and lead the call for help  

at your school. Contact Chris Quinn for more information  
on 4979 1244 or chris.quinn@mn.catholic.edu.au

See how you and your colleagues have 
supported the projects so far!
• Over $160,000 has been donated to support those who are a part  

of the Teachers Helping Teachers program
• The unique program now reaches three developing nations 
• Over 3,000 students have received an education at Beatrix High 

School, an initiative of the Karunalaya Leprosy Care Centre 
• 500 children have benefited from the 2017 Summer Camps,  

an initiative of the Pyinya Sanyae Institute of Education (PSIE) 
Myanmar project 

• 90 students will have the opportunity for vocational training in 
sustainable agriculture at St Francis Agricultural and Technical 
High School in Cambodia: the expected completion of the tourism 
faculty facilities in 2019 will cater for a further 90 students.

• Teachers from PSIE now teach children in 16 village community 
schools: 80% of all student-teachers in the diploma program come 
from rural provinces in Myanmar.

Help your fellow teachers and support staff to educate  
children across the world.

You can make  
a difference today, it's simple! 

Flexible deductions (pre or post-tax) mean 
that you can give in anyway that you can. 
No donation is too small to make a positive 

difference to the lives of young people. 

St Francis Agricultural and Technical High School 
(Phnom Penh Vicariate)

Karunalaya Leprosy Care Centre & Beatrix  
High School (Puri, India)

Supporting teachers in 
rural Myanmar receive 

formal qualifications, 
Yangon Archdiocese 

To join us, please visit: www.mn.catholic.edu.au/showsupport


